ANNOUNCEMENTS: No Longer Blind and APA

Stephen M. Marson, Ph.D., ACSW, Editor

Journals are moving away from language that is envisioned as “ableist.” Thus, starting with our Spring
issue of 2020, our web page will no longer state that we employ “blind reviews,” rather we will state that
Our reviews are anonymous.

APA published the 7th edition of the reference style manual in October 2019. Effective for the Spring 2021
issue, the Journal of Social Work Values and Ethics will require the new standards for all manuscripts.
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